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Parents and Students,   
This letter is to inform you of our upcoming plans for the Chamber Orchestra participating in the Music for All National Festival on 
March 13-15, 2025. An important part of a student’s Music Education includes cultural experiences that will provide both personal 
and musical growth. After submitting recordings of the orchestra’s performance from last spring, the Chamber Orchestra has been 
selected and invited to the national stage to perform at The Palladium Performing Arts Center at the Music for All National Festival in 
Indianapolis, IN. 
 

The Trip Includes:  

        Music for All National Festival presented by YAMAHA 

§ Depart on Thursday March 13th for Indianapolis, IN. Return Saturday Morning March 15th.  

§ Performance at The Palladium 

§ Clinic with national clinicians 

§ 2 Nights in a Marriott (or equivalent) hotel (Student rooms will consist of 4 per hotel room).  

§ 2 Breakfasts at the hotel 

§ 2 Lunches  

§ 2 Dinners 

§ Social Events 

§ Workshops & Clinics 

§ Orchestra Pullover 

§ All Fees, taxes and pre-paid gratuities 

§ Round Trip Flight Transportation 

§ Coach Bus while in Indianapolis 

Who is eligible to participate in the trip? 
Chamber Orchestra students selected for the performance are eligible. Students must be in good standing with the orchestra when the 
trip occurs and must be in good standing with the school and organization. I am aware that should an incident occur deemed by the 
director severe enough that it warrants sending my child home, I (the parent) am responsible for all transportation (including air craft 
fare) for my child. I am also aware that NO REFUND will be given if my child is removed due to a Cobb County School Board policy 
being broken. This unique educational opportunity will be a memorable experience for all involved. Students must maintain exemplary 
grades and conduct throughout the school year to be permitted to participate in this event. It is imperative that the students maintain 
excellent discipline and grades throughout the year.  

What is the cost? 
The cost is currently estimated at $1350 per student. 

Payment Schedule 
1st Payment $300 – 10/15 
2nd Payment $350 – 11/22 
3rd Payment $350 – 12/12 
4th Payment $350 – 1/12 
 

Sincerely, 

Koji Mori    
Director of Orchestras   
koji.mori@cobbk12.org 
 
 

 

 

 

SPRING 2025 
Music for All National Festival 


